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GGAA Newsletter  24 March 2020 

Dear Plotholder, 

A few important notices given yesterday's announcement on the national lock-

down.  

 

1.    It appears that for the time being that driving or walking to the allotment 

and working on it can be considered as daily exercise, and is permissible. But 

this means that if you are on the allotment you must not approach other 

plotholders without their express permission and then not closer than 2 metres. 

The gates will remain openable with the padlock code. If things change, we will 

inform you as soon as possible.  You might want to wash your hands after 

touching the padlock. But please get a bucket, fill it with water and wash your 

hands in that – please do not rinse them in the water butts!  

 

2.    We will not keep the allotment shop open because we have a duty to 

protect all our volunteers to the best of our ability. However, Anna has said that 

if you really need something from the hut and she is on the allotment she will try 

and help you out – thank you very much Anna! We will reopen as soon as it 

seems safe/permissible but we will have stringent controls on “social contact”. 

Please respect these.  

 

3.    We have turned the water on today and Silas has checked for leaks but if 

you see any please let us know asap. 
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4.    And because of the new recommendations about group gatherings we will 

not be able to have the AGM at the end of April 2020 as we had planned. 

However, we will circulate a newsletter.  We hope, that under the current 

circumstances you agree to the committee carrying on as it has, until such time 

as an AGM is allowed.  We will also circulate paper-work with all the current 

committee names by email as it seems that not much post is being delivered, if 

any, at the moment.  We will also put a copy of the newsletter and current 

committee members on the notice board. If you have queries please contact us. 

 

We wish you all well and also ask you, if you know of any plotholders who are 

not on email, to pass on this information at a safe distance. 

 

Stay well and thanks  

Sara    

 

Please feel free to call me if you want to speak to me about anything above 

07775 751432 or email me at sarathebells@gmail.com  
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